
      January 20, 2019  

Dear Scholarship Committee, Art Teachers and Student Advisors, 

 

Once again the Chesapeake Bay Art Association will be sponsoring the John B. Tenney 
Student Scholarship Awards at our 56th Annual CBAA Spring Members’ Art 
Show to students in your district. Our scholarship winners, awarded $3000.00 in the 

past few years, are selected by our Scholarship Committee.  Graduating seniors must be starting college in the 
fall of 2019 and planning to further his or her education in the field of art. 

If you have students who would like to compete for this award, please have them fill out a Student Scholarship 
Award Application by downloading the application which is online at 
http://www.chesapeakebayartassociation.org and email it with 3 jpeg photos of their art work to: 
shenash37@gmail.com or print  and send the application and photos to: 
                                Sheila Nash, CBAA Scholarship Chair 
                                 9545 Selby Place, 
                                 Norfolk, VA 23503 
The application and jpeg photos must be received no later than March 4, 2019.  This is a free application. 
There is no cost for the student to enter. Students will be notified if they are selected for scholarships by 
March 25. The scholarship winners are asked to deliver their winning piece of art to be hung in the 56th 
Annual CBAA Spring Members’ Art Show which will be held at the Richard Stravitz Sculpture and 
Fine Art Gallery, 1217 Laskin Rd., Va. Beach, VA. Students must follow guidelines for delivering their work with 
a copy of their completed application. 
 
The Scholarship winners will be announced at our Opening Awards Reception at the gallery on March 30 
beginning at 6:30 PM. Students are asked to attend the reception where they will be introduced and receive 
their checks and ribbons for the scholarship awards. 
 
All student work must be framed and/or ready for hanging (no saw tooth hangers). Students must be sure to 
label the back of 2D art or the underside of 3D art with labels provided in the application.  Any work dropped 
off for display must remain for the duration of the show. The show will be March 28-April 30, 2019. The 
applicants’ Guidance Counselors or teachers are asked to acknowledge that the students have applied to 
colleges and say which school is being considered in their application for the scholarships. (See Application) 
 
The Chesapeake Bay Art Association is always impressed with the work of so many talented students, and this 
makes for a difficult, yet pleasurable task for our Scholarship Committee. To give all seniors the opportunity to 
compete for this prestigious award, please post the flyer we have included which can be downloaded or 
posted manually in offices, classrooms or on your scholarship website. We are looking forward to receiving 
entries from your school and wish all participating students “Good Luck”. 
 
                                                                                                                          Calendar of Events 
Yours Truly,                                                                                    March 4, 2019 – Deadline for receipt of application 
                   March 25 – Scholarship winners notified  
Sheila Nash, CBAA Scholarship Chair                                        March 27-28 (1:30-5:00PM) Drop off work 
shenash37@gmail.com                                                               March 30 (6:30PM) Opening Reception 
                                                                                                         April 30 (1:00-6:00) Pick up work 


